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David Barthelmy

From: Mineral of the Month Club [robert@mineralofthemonthclub.ccsend.com] on behalf of Mineral 
of the Month Club [christine@mineralofthemonthclub.org]

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 11:02 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Mineral of the Month Club Events
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Mineral of the Month Club 
Announcement  
EMAIL CHANGE 

Dear Members: 
   
Along with the launch of our new website, Celestial Earth Minerals we changed 
our email address from mineralofthemonthclub.org to 
celestialearthminerals.com. 
   
Please email Christine at christine@celestialearthminerals.com 
   
We thought that all the emails were forwarding properly from Mineral of the Month 
Club and they are not! We appologize for this glitch. 
   
Please do not use the old mineralofthemonthclub.org email address as we will not 
receive the email. 
   

You can also contact us through the website 
www.celestialearthminerals.com 

   
 

Celestial Earth Minerals and Mineral of the Month Club 

37-14 61 Street 

Woodside, New York 11377 

#718-397-0290 

# 800-941-5594 
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